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LIGA PUERTORRIQUENA CONTRA EL CANCER 

HOSPITAL ONCOLOGICO DR. ISAAC GONZALEZ MARTINEZ 


B( .1 
February 17,2012 

Licensing Assistance T earn 

Division ofNuclear Materials and Safety 

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Region I 

475 Allendale Road 

King of Prussia, P A 19406-1415 


RE: 52-13471-01 030035Scl 

Dear Sir: 

Hereby is to notify that I will not longer be the Radiation Safety Officer for Dr. Isaac 
Gonzalez Martinez Oncology Hospital. This will be effective today February 17, 2012. 

It has been a tremendous experience for me, been a radiation safety officer assigned by 
the US Nuclear Regulatory Commission. Thanks for the opportunity. 

For further information related to this license please contact Ms. Rebecca Garcia at 787­
763-4149 x-lOOO; 1001 or rgarcia@oncologicopr.org. 

Sincerely, 

~IJ..(
MyriaRoque 
787~607-4937 

myriarogue@yahoo.com 

S7t~~:S 

NMS~GN1MATER~ 

mailto:myriarogue@yahoo.com
mailto:rgarcia@oncologicopr.org

